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SALT LAKE CITY –Residents can find answers about how the Affordable Care Act impacts them, 

Tuesday, at an open house hosted by representatives of Voices of Utah Children. 

The open house will take place at the Sorensen Unity Center, 1383 S. 900 West. This is one of 

the first opportunities of many for people to get their questions answered about healthcare. 

“The Affordable Care Act is here despite government shutdown,” said Barbara Munoz, with 

Voices of Utah Children. “We just want to tell people it’s going to be OK and that we’re here to 

help them through the process.” 

Open enrollment for healthcare starts Tuesday and goes til March 31. There will be other 

opportunities to enroll. 

The open house ends at 8 p.m. Tuesday. For more information visit www.healthcare.gov. 

 


